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Board of Directors  
Meeting of May 21, 2021 
(REVISED MAY 20, 2021) 
 
 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

1. Email from Rick Nahass, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, 
received April 22, 2021, requesting that the District establish a limited stop bus along the 
CA Highway 1 corridor from Half Moon Bay to San Francisco. 
 

2. Email from Robert A. Casper, Sr., addressed to the City of San Rafael and the Golden Gate 
Bridge District, received April 27, 2021, expressing comments and concerns regarding the 
San Rafael Transportation Center Relocation Project. 
 

3. Emails received from Christina Hellmich, Jan Ma, Karen Katsanes and Susan McAndrews, 
(05/01/21); Alexandra Yudovich (05/02/21); Fabian Huey (05/03/21); Samantha Samantha 
(05/04/21), addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District, expressing concerns regarding 
the sounds emanating from the Golden Gate Bridge during high winds.  
 

4. Email from Anna Malyala, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District, received May 14, 
2021, expressing concerns regarding the sounds emanating from the Golden Gate Bridge 
during high winds. (ADDED 05/14/21) 

 
5. Email from Matt Kelly, received May 14, 2021, following up on a previous email submitted 

June 6, 2020, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District, expressing concerns regarding 
the sounds emanating from the Golden Gate Bridge during high winds.  

(ADDED 05/14/21) 
 

6. Letter from Linzy Klumpp, President of San Rafael Heritage, addressed to the 
Transportation Committee and Board of Directors, received May 19, 2021, urging that 
historic structures be preserved and utilized within any configuration of the San Rafael 
Transit Center.  

(ADDED 05/20/21) 
   

7. Letter from David Rhody with Climate Reality Project, addressed to the Transportation 
Committee and Board of Directors, received May 20, 2021, expressing concerns regarding 
the Zero – Emissions Bus Rollout Plan. (ADDED 05/20/21) 
 
 

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary.  


